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Robbery and Attempted Homicide on 11/26/2024 

 
Adams County, Colo. (November 26, 2024): 
 
At approximately 6:40 PM on November 25, 2024, deputies responded to 911 calls of gunshots heard in the 
area of 300 W. 80th Ave. When deputies arrived, they found an adult male with two gunshot wounds to the 
lower body. Deputies were able to determine the male was a victim of a robbery and a description of 
potential suspects. The male victim was transported to an area hospital with serious injuries to the lower 
body. 
 
Two parties of interest were later taken into custody in connection with the incident on the night of 
11/25/24. The investigation is ongoing as detectives conduct interviews, process evidence, and follow up on 
investigative leads.  
 
Update: Adams County, Colo. (November 27, 2024): 
All three suspects have been taken into custody, and there are no outstanding persons of interest or threats 
to the public. We want to thank the public for their assistance in bringing this investigation to this point. 
Next week, the case will be presented to the 17th Judicial District Attorney’s Office for the formal filing of 
charges. 
 
Luis Jamies (DOB 06/18/1987) 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Melina Valencia (DOB 06/21/1996) 

 
 
 
Irvin Perez-Perez (DOB 04/28/1993) 
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303-655-3223 (Office) 
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